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Naseby Parish Council meet on the first 

Thursday of each month (excluding 

January and August). All meetings have 

returned to in-person meetings. 

Please check the monthly meeting 

agendas on the Parish Council website. 

All agendas and minutes can be accessed 

via www.naseby.org, including the parish 

notice board located on School Lane. 

 

CONTACT US: 

Josie Flavell  

Clerk to Naseby Parish Council 

E: clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com 

T: 07471 134 931 

 

 

Naseby News is our very own village  

newsletter paid for by Naseby Parish  

Council. All contributions of interesting  

village news, are gratefully received and 

thank you to those who provided articles  

for this edition. 

It costs as little as £7.50 to advertise  

your business. All funds received from  

advertising will go towards printing costs. 

Contact Josie Flavell, Parish Clerk, for  

more details  

tel: 07471 134931 or email:  

clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com 

 
A big THANK YOU goes out to Liz Capell and her helpers for  

delivering the ‘Naseby News’. If you are able to help our  

volunteer delivery team, please contact the Parish Clerk. 

 

 

 

http://www.naseby.org/


 

 
 
 
 
  

 

AUTUMN 2022 

  

WHAT’S INSIDE: 
• Parish Council Updates & 

Meetings 

• All Saints Church News 

• All Saints Church Clean 

Up Day 

• Church Wall – Help 

needed  

• Councillor Vacancy 

• Naseby Book Exchange 

• Naseby WI Events 

• Village Hall & Recreation 
Ground News 

• Hopper Bus Service 

• DACT Volunteers needed 

• Jack & The Beanstalk 
Pantomime 

• Village Hall Job Vacancy! 

• Age UK Report 

• Northamptonshire School  
of Dance 

• Autumn Word Puzzle 

• Free Walks in 
Northamptonshire 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEADLINE 
So much has happened since the last issue. A new 
Prime Minister is now in power, the nation has sadly 
mourned the passing of Queen Elizabeth II and a new 
King has been proclaimed!  
One era has ended and a new one has begun with 
the reign of King Charles III at the helm! 
Summer has passed and made way to Autumn, and 
the landscape as we all once knew it, has altered 
beyond recognition. Whether these changes bring a 
sense of optimism or not remains to be seen, but 
change is something we have all had to get used to 
in the last 2-3 years. 
The same can be said for Council. Since the last issue 
we have said goodbye to two Councillors, Lyn Dyett 
and Rachael Johnston - for whom we profusely thank 
for their hard work and dedication during their 
tenure with Council – and we have welcomed newly 
co-opted Cllr Paul Woobey. We still have one 
vacancy left to fill, so if you interested, please 
contact the Clerk at clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com  
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PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS 
 
Please see the below for the list of dates for the forthcoming Parish Council 
meetings. 
 
These meetings are held on the first Thursday of every month with the 
exception of January and August. 
 
The meeting venue is the Methodist Chapel on Gynwell, with all meetings 
starting at 7:30pm.   
 
You are welcome to attend any meeting and make representations against 
items on the agenda only. No other business can be discussed if it is not 
on the agenda, so please contact the Clerk 5 days in advance of all 
meetings should you wish to request an item be added for consideration. 
 

▪ 6th October 
▪ 3rd November 
▪ 1st December 
▪ January – no meeting 
▪ 2nd February 2023 
▪ 2nd March 2023 

 

The Annual Parish meeting date for local organisations to be able to report 
back on the previous year’s events, has yet to be determined but will be 
advertised via an Agenda, the village notice board, and social media posts. 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

YOUR COMMUNITY NEEDS YOU! 
Parish Councillor Vacancy 

Naseby Parish Council currently has a vacancy for a member of the public to 

become a Parish Councillor 

If you feel you would like to get involved in making decisions about your local 

community, local issues and make a significant contribution to the area in which 

you live or work, then this is the position for you! 

Do you have an interest in your local 

community, environment, transport, 

amenities, planning and housing 

issues, community events, anti-social 

behaviour, and policing, as well as your 

local government finances and want to 

make a difference then please apply! 

▪ You must be aged 18 years and over, eligible to vote and have lived or 

worked in the parish of Naseby for 12 months or more, or within 3 miles 

of the parish boundary. 

▪ Any elector can identify a potential councillor and nominate candidates 

for election and have the right to elect a councillor who represents their 

interests. 

▪ Unless ten electors of the Parish give written notice to the Proper Officer 
of West Northants Council (Electoral Services, West Northamptonshire  
Council, Council Offices, Lodge Road, Daventry, NN11 4FP) requesting 
an election to fill this vacancy, the Parish Council will fill the vacancy by 
co-option at its next available meeting, or by election if the vacancy falls 
within an election year. 

 
Please apply in writing to Josie Flavell, Clerk to Naseby Parish Council 
 
Naseby Parish Council 
36 Kingstyle Close 
Crick, NN6 7ST 
 
Email: clerk.nasebypc@outlook.com 
Tel:     07471 134931 
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EVENT DATES & 
INFORMATION 

 

 

October  
13th October – Naseby WI – My Life & Times in Farming and Hedge 
Laying 
 
16th October (11:00am) – All Saints Churchyard Clean Up Day 
 
 

November 
10th November – Naseby WI – The Teamwork Trust (Local Charity 
supporting adults with autism) 
 
12th November – All Saints Church Clean Up Day at 2:00pm 
 
12/13th November – Alice in Wonderland 1-4pm at Cripps Hall, 
Northampton. Shows at 1pm and 4pm. See advert for tickets. 
 
27th November (4:00pm) – Christmas Tree Lighting Ceremony at All 
Saints Church 
 
December 
8th December – Naseby W.I. – Christmas Wreath Making Workshop 
 
January 2023 
6th January – Jack & The Beanstalk Panto (7:00pm) 
7th January –Jack & The Beanstalk Panto (3:00pm and 7:00pm) 
All performances held at Naseby Village Hall 
 
February 2023 
9th February – Naseby W.I. – The History of Ballet – 
Northamptonshire School of Dance 
 
March 2023 
9th March – Naseby W.I. – My Parents and WWII 
 

 

 

 

 



  

NASEBY BOOK EXCHANGE 
 
The Book Exchange has now been up and running since July 1st when 
MP Chris Heaton-Harris opened the exchange and 
 told us how he liked science fiction as a child and  
still has a great fondness for it. He wrote in our  
visitor’s book that ‘It was my honour to open the exchange.’ 
 
It is the users of the exchange that keep it tidy and well stocked and so 
far, the idea of ‘take a book, bring a book’ has worked well. The 
quality of the books has been amazing, and our village obviously have 
wide-ranging tastes in literature, history, memoirs and whodunnits. 
 
The shed is open 24 hours a day, and access is easy in the front garden 
of the Chapel on Church Street. The Book Exchange has an active 
Facebook site now which has photographs to show recent additions to 
the exchange and to encourage as many people as possible to use it. If 
you would like to join the Facebook site, it is easily found as Naseby 
Book Exchange. Other local villages that have exchanges are 
Guilsborough, Spratton, Moulton and Gumley – all in old phone boxes. 
You can always contact the exchange by email as well: 
nasebybookexchange@gmail.com 
 
Some comments in our visitor’s book: 
‘I’ve found the love of reading again!’ 
‘It’s a fantastic space.’  
‘A really lovely addition to the village.’ 
‘My 2 year old loves the little library. A great resource, thank you.’ 
‘My new favourite shed.’  
‘Cool books.’ 
 

Many thanks to everyone for making this such a success! 
 

Naseby Book Exchange Group 
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SPEED DISPLAY SIGN VOLUNTEER REQUIRED 
 

The Parish Council’s Speed Display Sign is regularly moved around the 
village approach roads to deter speeding. 
 
Geoff Capel has been looking after the sign for 4 years but now wishes 
to step down and we are looking for one or two volunteers to take 
over the duties. 
 
The sign is moved every 2 to 3 weeks between 6 fixed locations and is 
powered by a small battery which requires regular recharging and 
swapping over with our spare. 
 
If you can offer your assistance, please contact Paul Reedman (07766 
248439) or Stephen Davies. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

ALL SAINTS CHURCH – GRAVEYARD CLEAN 
UP AND CHURCH CLEAN 
 

Can you spare an hour or two of your time?! 
 
Sunday 16th October Churchyard Clear Up  
A volunteer clear up day is to take place with the aim of cutting back 
overgrown vegetation, weeding, clearing the path and overgrown 
graves, clearing drainage channels and general tidying. 
 
We will meet in the churchyard at 11.00 am. Please bring some tools 
(strimmers, rakes, shears, loppers, wheelbarrow) and gloves with you. 
 
We may also have a bonfire!! 
 
Saturday 12th November Church Clean  
A clean of the inside of the church is to take place dusting, hoovering, 
and wiping down surfaces. 
 
Meet inside the church from 2.00pm. Please bring dusters, dustpans, 
rubbers gloves and brushes etc. 
 
 
 

 



  

 
 
 

 

ALL SAINTS CHURCH NEWS 
 
Dear Friends, 
 

As most of you will have heard by now, my time in the Benefice is drawing to 
an end, and my last service will be on 30th October 2022, 10.30am, at St. 
Mary the Virgin, Welford. 
 

We have shared in much over the last three and a half years – there have 
been really joyful and happy times, but also times that have been desperately 
difficult for all of us as we have travelled through the period of the pandemic.  
We have all learned a great deal about ourselves, our relationships, our 
priorities, our hopes, and our faith. Whilst we continue to live in a period of 
upheaval – a new prime minister, a new monarch, soaring prices, ongoing 
conflict – God remains sovereign and, on him, all our hopes are founded.  We 
have seen how faith sustained, guided, and upheld the life of Queen 
Elizabeth II, and pray that His Majesty Charles III will have that same 
knowledge of God’s loving purpose for him.  
 

It has been a huge privilege to draw together and serve the seven parishes of 
this new Benefice and I will be sad to leave.  However, God is calling me on to 
fresh challenges and pastures new and, whilst there is a good deal of 
trepidation on my part, I am looking forward to what comes next in his loving 
purpose for me.  
 

It is my hope and prayer that you, too, will know his loving 
purposes, and look forward to the next stage of the 
Benefices’ journey; and that you will be assured that God 
is calling someone else to lead you, someone with 
different gifts, experience, and skills to walk with you into 
God’s future. 
If you happen to be passing through the area, my address 
will be The Rectory, 217 Nursery Road, Dinnington S25 
2QU. 

With every blessing, 
Miranda 

 

The Revd Canon Miranda Hayes 
The Naseby Group of Parishes: Clipston, Haselbech, Kelmarsh, Marston Trussell,  
Naseby, Sibbertoft and Welford.    

 
 

 

 

 

 



ALL SAINTS CHURCH WALL - HELP NEEDED! 
 

 

The masonry boundary wall facing the village shop is in need of extensive repair 
and church funds are not adequate to cover the work. Volunteers are urgently 
needed to help raise additional funding. 
 

All Saints Church is a historic building and even to the non-religious it is part of the 
appeal of living in Naseby. It’s our church where we can get christened, married, 
and finally buried. 
 

The costs of repairs are in the £30,000 to £40,000 range and currently only 
around £10,000 of church funding is available. The longer the repairs are left the 
more extensive they will become. 
 

Fundraising was stopped by the pandemic and the Open Gardens event has not 
taken place for 3 years. 
 
The Naseby regular  churchgoing 
congregation are  currently 
small in number.   Most are over 
80 and with the  best will in 
the world, cannot  organise 
fundraising events  of the scale 
required. 
 

In 2010 repairs to overcome water damage to one of the church’s internal walls 
were urgently required and a small group of villagers formed the Naseby Church 
Restoration Committee. It raised funds and assisted with grant applications and 
securing donations. A total of £135,000 was secured and the repairs were 
successfully carried out. 
 

Please consider if you can help. You do not need to be a member of the 
congregation but just be willing to give some time to raise funds or organise 
events such as open gardens, bridge competitions, sponsored walks, or anything 
that else that could help raise funds. 
 

It is intended to hold a village meeting to discuss the wall repairs at the church on 
Tuesday 1st November at 7.30pm. 
 

Please let our Churchwarden Margaret Diack know of your interest (Tel: 01604 
743830) and do come along to the meeting. 
 
 

Margaret Diack - Church Warden 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

A traditional family pantomime by 
Ben Crocker 

Performed by Naseby (very) Amateur 
Dramatic Society. 

Naseby village hall, January 2023 
 

 

 

 

Friday 6th at 7.00pm, adult £9.00, child £6.00 
Saturday 7th at 3.00pm, adult £9.00, child £6.00 

Saturday 7th at 7.00pm, all tickets £12.00 
Tickets available from Naseby village shop (cash 

only) or 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/408056898167    

(booking fee applies) 
 

 

 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/408056898167


 

 DACT 
 VOLUNTEER DRIVERS NEEDED 
 

 

Urgent appeal for volunteer drivers in our community - volunteer numbers 

have HALVED since the pandemic. Please help if you can! Daventry Area 

Community Transport (DACT) provide a community transport service for 

elderly and vulnerable people to get them to and from their medical and 

wellbeing related appointments. The door-to-door service is a crucial 

lifeline for those who are unable to access suitable public transport. It also 

enables people to maintain independence in their own homes and reduce 

their reliance on family, friends, and neighbours for lifts. DACT also 

operates a free home-to-town transport service each Friday for over 65s in 

Daventry. The Dial-A-Ride scheme provides a friendly, flexible, and helpful 

service to elderly and vulnerable people who would otherwise be isolated 

and unable to independently access shops and other activities in the town 

centre. For many it is their only trip out of the house each week. Local 

volunteer drivers are crucial to the continued operation of this much 

needed service. DACT minibuses are also used for DACT Days out, a 

programme offering a wide range of day trips to museums, stately homes, 

pub lunches, the seaside, and other places of interest. These popular trips 

are crucial in helping combat loneliness and isolation and enable the 

elderly and vulnerable to make new friends and have a fun day out. DACT 

also hire the minibuses out for ad hoc bookings by affiliated groups from 

around the area and drivers are often needed for these bookings too. 

 

If you are recently retired, work part-time or from home, volunteering for 

DACT as a driver would be a great way to help in your community. Drivers 

are needed 7 days a week and at weekends. A DBS is required, and 

drivers are paid mileage or an allowance for each journey made. All 

journeys are booked in accordance with the volunteer’s availability on a 

weekly basis, so whatever time you can give, whether a few hours or 

several days a week, will make a difference. All minibus drivers must 

complete MiDAS (Minibus Driver Awareness Scheme) training which 

DACT provide inhouse. For more information about becoming a volunteer 

driver send us a message or call 01327 701665 during office hours. 

info@dact.uk.com www.dact.uk.com 

https://www.facebook.com/DaventryAreaCT  
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VILLAGE HALL AND 
RECREATION GROUND NEWS 
 

 

 
The inside of the hall will look a bit different  
next time you go in!  In an effort to reduce 
our electricity usage and reduce our carbon footprint, and, after 
consultation with you all, we applied for various grants in order to raise 
sufficient funds to install a new style of heating – air to air heat pump – 
and to  install a suspended ceiling.  
 
Our thanks go to West Northamptonshire Council, Market Harborough 
Building Society and Naseby Parish Council for their generous grant 
donations, without which this could not have happened. 
 
An application is currently going through West Northants Council for the 
Hall to become a licensed premises for the sale of alcohol.  Without this, 
we are subject to a limit on the number of events where hirers can apply 
for a temporary licence, and we hit this limit halfway through the year. 
 
On the sports court, the goals  have now been repaired – with thanks to 
Geoff Capell – and have been repaired in such a way that they can be 
removed to allow temporary vehicular access.   
 
There are currently no exercise classes in the hall, so if you, or someone 
you know, is looking for a venue to put on any sort of class please get in 
touch.  We can offer a special rate for a 6-week trial. 
 
 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 
We do, however, have plenty of dog classes! For more information 
contact Jo on 07542 739219 for ring craft training on a Tuesday evening or 
Nicky on 07775 732000 for the Flying Pup-stars training course on a 
Wednesday evening. 
 
And, if it’s lung exercise you’re after, contact Brian Packham on 07713 
106926 for information on the Naseby Village Wind Band who rehearse 
on Thursday evenings. 
 
Finally, Con Ryan, who has been the Village Hall Booking Clerk, has 
decided to step down.  Our thanks go to Con for his help over the past few 
years.  This does mean that we are therefore looking for a volunteer to 
take on this role!  A computer is essential as we use a specific programme, 
but hirers make their own bookings online – the role is very much of a 
monitoring nature. 
 
Besides a booking clerk, the Management Team is in need of more 
members.  It is not necessary to become a Trustee of the Village Hall, but 
as we are trying to make full use of the hall facilities throughout the year, 
to have more voices in the discussions and hands to help, would make 
things run even more smoothly. 
 
For more information on the vacancy for the booking clerk or to join our 
team, please call Chris on 07817 441948 
 

Naseby Village Hall, your Arts , Entertainment, Sports 
and Community Hub 

 
 

 



 

 
REPORTING HIGHWAY FAULTS  
 

 

 
 
It is now simple to report highway faults yourself online using FixMyStreet 
(https://FixMyStreet.com).  Examples would be potholes, damaged street signs, 
missing or damaged kerbs etc.  
 

The on-screen instructions are reasonably easy to follow. Insertion of a post code 
brings up a map of the location and a list of reports by other people indicated by 
yellow circles on the map.  The area of map can be moved around and enlarged to 
identify the precise spot of interest where you can place a new fault marker.  
  

For example, to report a pothole click ‘Roads’ on the list of faults and a 
subcategory appears on which ‘potholes / highway condition’ should be clicked. A 
photo can be added which shows the pothole (close up and wide view if possible). 
 

On the next screen a brief description should be inserted. You do not need to use 
a password but should provide an email address. Do NOT click the small box If you 
do not wish your name to be publicly attached to your report. 
 

When you have submitted the report to FixMyStreet you will receive an email 
with a copy of what you have input. If you are happy you are requested to confirm 
that you wish it to be submitted to Northamptonshire Highways. 
 

You will then receive emails direct from Northamptonshire Highways logging the 
report and in due course indicating what action they intend. 
 

Please note that in Naseby, streetlighting is the responsibility of the Parish Council 
and faults should be reported to the Clerk or any Parish Councillor. 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

https://fixmystreet.com/


 HOPPER BUS 
 
In addition to the 59/ 60 buses which provides shopping trips to Market 
Harborough on Tuesday and Friday and to Northampton on Monday, 
Wednesday and Thursday, a 14 seat Hopper Bus is now operating from 
Naseby and other villages. This has proved popular during its pilot period and 
funding has now been secured for the next year.  
 
New trip destinations have been added to the original route to the Aldi store 
at Moulton via Brixworth and now includes a trip to the Rushton Lakes 
Shopping centre.  
 
The bus currently operates on Mondays, but seats must be booked in 
advance. Bus passes can be used.  
 
If you are interested in using the scheme, please initially contact one of the 
Focus Team. On your first journey the driver will provide further details of 
how to book again. 
 
 
 
Focus Team member contacts are 
Anna Hughes   email anna_toadhall@icloud.com 
Christine Ware    07899 845627 
Tony Nixon         07786 705566 

 

 



  

 

NASEBY VILLAGE HALL AND RECREATION 
GROUND – VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
 

 

We have an exciting programme of events lined up for 2023 but need additional 
help from you, the residents of Naseby. If you can help with any of the following 
or are able to offer general assistance, please do get in touch. 
 
Naseby village fair, Classic car meet and companion dog show - July 2023 
We need help in the following areas: 
▪ Administration support, knowledge of computers  

and spreadsheets essential. 
▪ Logistics support to organise the showground  

and supervise traders and caterers. 
▪ Refreshments supervisor, to organise tea and cake rota and volunteer bakers. 
▪ Volunteer coordinator, to recruit, train and manage volunteer stewards and 

car park volunteers. 
▪ Sponsorship and advertising administration. 

 
All the above are Community based volunteer roles, training will be given where 
necessary. 
 
 
Naseby (very) Amateur Dramatic Society 
have started rehearsing for Jack and the Beanstalk in January 2023, all parts have 
been cast with both existing and new performers. We do however still need 
additional volunteers as follows: 
▪ Stagehands to help with scenery changes and props. 
▪ Scenery painters, we need six scenes painting 
▪ Beanstalk construction team. 
▪ Front of house staff to check tickets on door and sell programs. 
▪ Bar staff to run bar. 
▪ Costume designers, sewing skills essential. 
▪  
The pantomime brings lots of joy to children and adults alike, become part of the 
volunteer team and help us to put on a spectacle. 
 
We are also looking for additional young people for a short song and dance 
routine, would your child be interested? Great exposure to the performing arts in 
a friendly community group. 
 

 

 



  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

PAID VACANCY!! 
 
Cleaner required for Naseby village hall, hours by arrangement but 

probably a couple of hours a week. 
For further information on any of the above please call Chris on 

07817 441948 or email nasebyvillagehall@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Naseby village hall, your Arts, Entertainment,  
Sports and Community Hub. 
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NASEBY WOMEN’S INSTITUTE 
PROGRAMME 
 

Meetings are ‘normally’ held in Naseby Methodist  
Chapel at 7.30pm on the second Thursday of each month 
 
October 13th  
My Life and Times in Farming and Hedge Laying 
Speaker: Clive Matthew 
 
November 10th  
The teamwork Trust 
Speaker: Victoria Bell 
Local charity that works with and supports autistic adults 
 
December 8th  
Christmas Wreath Workshop 
Speaker: Shirley Henderson 
Shirley is a member of Market Harborough Flower Club and an experienced 
demonstrator 
 
February 9th 2023  
The History of Ballet 
Speaker: Natalie Carter 
Northamptonshire School of Dance 
 
March 9th 2023 
My Parents and World War II 
Speaker: Mike Hermann 
The story of an evacuee from Sunderland and a refugee from Czechoslovakia and a 
life in Brixworth! 
 
Social Activities 
▪ 20th October 2022 – Autumn Lunch (venue TBA) 
▪ 12th January 2023 – Christmas Lunch (venue TBA) 
▪ Walking Group and Book Club 

 

New members always welcome, please contact Angela Carter  
(President) angelajcarter@live.com if you would like to join 
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As I write this, I am aware that we are all still reeling following the death 
of our wonderful Queen, she was certainly an inspiration to many of us 
and will be sadly missed. 
 
I have been wondering how many of you know that there is a Friendship 
Club available for retired people. It is held once a month at Clipston 
Village Hall, but actually started many years ago in Naseby, and is called 
“The Naseby, Haselbech and Clipston Friendship Club.”  However, the club 
is currently going through some changes and the Members recently voted 
to only meet from April to October, which does mean that not much goes 
on over the Winter months except their Christmas Lunch. Only two ladies 
from Naseby currently attend but do let me know if you would like details 
for next Spring. They meet on the second Monday of each Month for 
refreshments, friendship and they often also have a speaker. 
 
You may remember that a “Good Neighbours Group” was set up during 
the Covid Pandemic. We have recently been discussing the possibility of 
finding a venue for people to get together on a regular basis for 
companionship and refreshment, bearing in mind that the cost of heating 
fuel is rapidly going up. There will be more details to follow as we are in 
the early stages of planning, but please let me know if you have any 
thoughts or ideas on this. 
 
I am also hoping that we can find a way to start up the seated exercise 
classes again. 

Liz Capell 
01604 740568 / lizziecapell@hotmail.co.uk  

 
  
 

 

Northamptonshire 

Improving Later Life in 
Northamptonshire 

mailto:lizziecapell@hotmail.co.uk


  

 
 
 
 
 



 
  

 



  

 
 

 

 



 
 
 
  

 

 
 

 
 



 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 



 
  

 

 



 
  

 

 
 

 
 

ADVERTISEMENTS 
 
 
 
 

Enjoy dance and fitness classes for all ages in our 
suite of professional studios. 

o Pilates 
o RAD Ballet 
o IDTA Tap-dance  

 
Visit our websites, or get in touch:  

➢ admin@northamptonshiredance.co.uk 
➢ www.northamptonshiredance.co.uk 
➢ www.pilatesbynatalie.co.uk 

    

                  Follow us on Instagram! >>>  

o 50+ Keep Fit 
o Street Dance 
o Contemporary 

 

Find us at The Woodyard, right here in Naseby! 
 

 

 

mailto:admin@northamptonshiredance.co.uk
http://www.northamptonshiredance.co.uk/
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FREE WALKS 
 
 
 

Time to get walking again! 
 
At this time of year, we start to think about the mud drying up and getting 
out to walk in the beautiful English Countryside again, but where to find 
new and interesting walks? 
 
Walking in Northamptonshire  
https://www.walkinginengland.co.uk/northants has hundreds of walks to 
download and print, free, it also has books of walks, details of all the 
walking groups in the county and much more. Whether you want to walk 
on your own or with a group all the information is there in one place. 
John Harris (the custodian of the website) said ‘There is so much walking 
information on the web but it is difficult to find.  
Walking in Northamptonshire (part of the Walking in England website) has 
brought it together in one place so whether you are walking from home, 
or away on holiday, you will be able to find a walk suitable for you’. 
With walks from half a mile to twelve miles plus long, and a note of 
suitability for pushchairs and wheelchairs, everyone can find a walk to 
enjoy. 
 
So, home or away, check out the websites and get walking! 
 

John Harris 

www.walkinginengland.co.uk 

john@walkinginengland.co.uk 
 

 

https://www.walkinginengland.co.uk/northants
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.walkinginengland.co.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C0617be81913e4a8b78f108d9e99785b2%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637797659268216935%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=7g3Pxg95Mrk%2Bma7vs6ARLeSEdjEzlRm3rMEvO2nuAPg%3D&reserved=0
mailto:john@walkinginengland.co.uk


 
 
  

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

AUTUMN CRYPTOGRAM 



 
 

 

 
 

NASEBY’S WHATSAPP GROUPS 
 

Naseby Village: great for asking for help, appeals, 
support, lost/found, donating or selling items, 
recommendations plus village or local events. 

Neighbourhood Watch: purely for alerts about village 
or local crime, concerns, scams or suspicious activity. 

GROUP RULES: Be kind and respectful. No bullying, politics, spam 
or controversial posts. Take conversations outside the group. 

Text: 07739 435744 stating which group you would like to join 

HOUSEHOLD WASTE RECYCLING CENTRES 

 

 

 

 

 BRIXWORTH 
Opening hours: 
Monday 10am to 6pm 
Tuesday Closed 
Wednesday Closed 
Thursday 10am to 6pm 
Friday  10am to 6pm 
Saturday 10am to 6pm 
Sunday  10am to 6pm 
  
Address: Scaldwell Rd, Brixworth, 
Northants, NN6 9YE (8 miles away)  
No appointment needed—site may 
close temporarily during the day to 
disperse queuing traffic obstructing 
the approach roads. Vehicles may 
be asked to return at a later time.  

 
 

 MARKET HARBOROUGH 
Opening hours: 
Monday 9am to 5pm 
Tuesday 9am to 5pm 
Wednesday 9am to 5pm 
Thursday Closed 
Friday  Closed 
Saturday 9am to 5pm 
Sunday  9am to 5pm 
  
Address: Riverside, Market Harboro, 
Leic, LE16 7PT (8 miles away) 
Appointment needed—Vehicles are 
only allowed access to the site with a 
pre-booked online appointment: 
www.leicestershire.gov.uk/popular-
now/book-a-waste-site-appointment  

 

 NASBEY HQ  
Opening hours:  
Monday 7am–7.30pm 
Tuesday 7am–7.30pm 
Wednesday 7am–7.30pm 
Thursday 7am–7.30pm 
Friday 7am–7.30pm 
Saturday 7am–7.30pm 
Sunday 9am–3pm  

 

 


